
Greenville Central School 

 

Budget Vote 

 

Tuesday, May 15, 2012 

 

 

On Tuesday, May 15, 2012 voting on the proposed 2012-2013 School Budget took place in the Elementary School 

Cafeteria between the hours of 1:00 and 9:00 p.m.  Voting was by voting machines.  All official figures and papers 

in connection with the voting are in the official file (FY2012-87 Canvas Statement and FY2012-88 Proposed 

Budget Workbook).  Board Vice-President Anne Mitchell, Chairperson of the Annual Vote & Election,  announced 

that the polls were open at 1:00 p.m. 

 

The following individuals served as Inspectors of Election:  Deborah Geurtze, Chief Election Inspector, Daniel 

Andresen, Anna Brooks, Taylor Caprio, Erica Hamilton, Gerald Manning, Xavier Hawkins, Brittany Blake, Sean 

Wallace, Timothy Karpowitz, Matthew McIlhenney, Heidi Sweeney and Amanda Underwood. 

 

The following individuals served on the Board of Voter Registration:  Barbara Soldner, George Solder, Kathy 

Gasper, Edna Rominger and Ronnie J. Campbell, as alternate. 

 

At 9:00 p.m. Chairperson Anne Mitchell announced that the polls were closed.  The registers were counted for the 

number of people voting and the machines were totaled.  District Clerk Jacqueline O’Halloran announced the 

unofficial results, with the absentee ballots still to be counted.  The budget, bus bond and the Greenville and 

Rensselaerville Libraries passed.  Elected Board members could not be determined at this time with canvassing of 

absentee ballots 

 

Thirty-four (34) absentee ballots were opened and those results were added to the machine totals.  District Clerk, 

Jacqueline O’Halloran, announced the results of the vote as follows: 

 

Total number voting:         (1210 machine ballots and 34 absentee ballots) 

 

Proposed Budget 2012-2013: YES:   778  NO: 354 

 

Proposed Bus Bond  YES: 666  NO: 374 

 

Board of Education:  (in order as they appeared on the ballot for three (3) vacancies) 

Wilton Bear, Jr.   580 

Ann Holstein   603 

Lawrence Tompkins  444 

Patricia C. Macko  662  

Gloria J. Bear   764 

 

Ann Holstein, Patricia C. Macko and Gloria J. Bear were elected to serve three year terms from  

July 1, 2012 through June 30, 2015 

 

Greenville Library:  YES:   751  NO:  283 

Rensselaerville Library  YES: 621  NO:  398 

 

 

 

        ______________________________ 

        School District Clerk 

 

         _____________________________ 

         Vice-President Board of Education 


